
 
 

 

 

 

2024 Bustins Island Truck Service  
(207) 233-8368 

 
The Bustins Island Truck transports baggage between the area of the Public Dock and 
cottages.  Matthew Rowe is returning as the Truck Driver for the 2024 season. 
  

 Truck service will start on Friday, May 17th with the first run of the Lilly B. ferry 
and continues through Columbus Day, Tuesday October 15.  

 The truck will meet all arriving scheduled ferry runs and specials during regular 
hours.  No truck reservation is needed.    

 Service to transport baggage from cottages to the public dock for a departing ferry 
run requires a reservation.   

 Transport service to meet a private boat requires a reservation. 

 To make a reservation, text or call the truck phone and leave a message if not 
answered.   

 The fee is $5 per cottage for services during regular hours. 
   (between the first and last scheduled runs of the ferry)   

 The fee is $10 for service outside of regular hours. 

 Payment for services must be by cash, check or Venmo to matthew-rowe-87. 

 It is the responsibility of passengers to haul their baggage to and from the truck, 
the ferry or their cottage. 

 The Truck Driver will assist with loading baggage onto and off of the truck. 

 Text or call the truck phone to discuss other transport services. 
 

 
 
 


